
TRIPARISH CATHOLIC CHURCHES 

    22nd Sunday in Ordinary Time            

     Sunday August 29, 2021 

*Monday,         August 30 
No Mass 
Rosary        7:30 pm          STC 
 
*Tuesday,        August 31 
Mass                   8:30 am         STC 
Rosary         7:30 pm   STC 
 
*Wednesday,  September 1 
Mass                    8:30 am        OLMC 
Rosary          7:30 pm         STC 
 
*Thursday,       September 2 
Mass              8:30 am        STJB 
Adoration           6:00 pm        STC 
Rosary           7:30 pm        STC 
 
*Friday,            September 3 
Mass                     8:30 am        STC 
Rosary           7:30 pm    STC 
 
*Saturday,       September 4 
Reconciliation     8:30  am       STC 
Reconciliation     9:30  am       OLMC 
Mass             5:00 pm       STJB 
Rosary            7:30 pm    STC 
 
*Sunday,          September 5 
23rd  Sunday in Ordinary Time  
Mass             8:00 am        STC 
Mass           10:00 am       OLMC 
Rosary            7:30 pm        STC 
  

Our Lady of Mt Carmel (OLMC) 

27 Main Street 

Easton, MN 56025 

 

Saint Casimir (STC) 

320  2nd Ave SW 

Wells, MN 56097 

 

Saint John the Baptist (STJB) 

100 Park Street N. 

Minnesota Lake, MN 56068 

 

Pastor: Rev. Greg Havel 

507-553-5391 



Mass Schedule & Intentions 

Mon   8/30 No Mass  

Tues   8/31 STC 

†Margaret & †Lorenz 

Fister 7:00a.m. 

Wed   9/1 OLMC 
†LeRoy Haugh 8:30 a.m. 

Thurs 9/2 STJB 
†Marian Weckwerth 8:30 a.m. 

Fri      9/3 STC 
†Rita Neubauer 8:30 a.m. 

Sat     9/4 STJB 

†Deceased members 

of Ray and Joan 

Becker Family 5:00 p.m. 

Sun    9/5 STC †Dave Bullerman 8:00 a.m. 

Sun    9/5 OLMC †Bonnie Schuster 10:00 a.m. 

Prayer Requests of the Tri-Parish 

Let us always remember the sick and all those in 

need of prayer, especially: Jean Stenzel, Zach 

Fendrich, Triston Father, Mike Redig, Louise Giese, 

Mark Haler, Janet Yokiel, Dale Sonnek, Butch Beck-

er, Gayle Redig, Jay Johnson, Jim Bute, Marge Bute, 

David Stadheim, Dick Esser, Ardean Schultz, 

Leshaine Sonnek, Evelyn (Haugh) Wallace, Abe 

Subia, Larry & Barb Quillin, Cletus Rath, Jan Elmer, 

Eleanor Rath, Helen Skov, Brian Rath, Lindsey Bishop 

and for all our service men & women of the armed 

forces.  

Whenever any of our parish members or families are 

in need of special prayers, please call and we will 

begin our prayer lines for any need-give only the de-

tails you wish. OLMC- Peggy Linder 787-2575 or Lin-

da Swehla 787-2434, STJB- Rhonda Drager at 462-

3627 or STJB Parish Office at 462-3636, STC– Barb 

Stenzel at 553-3805. 

      In Our Prayers-Soldiers Overseas       

          Troy Haugh,  Nick  Father 

Choir Meeting: Choir reorganizational meet-
ing at St. Casimir Church Sunday, September 12, 
after Mass. If you are unable to attend, but plan 
to participate in choir contact Connie or Marti at 
553-5746 before September 12. Light refresh-
ments will be provided. Thank you!  

From Fr. Havel… 

Moses said to the people, “In your observance 

of the commandments of the Lord, your God, 

which I enjoin upon you, you shall not add to 

what I command you nor subtract from it. Ob-

serve them carefully for thus will you give evi-

dence of your wisdom and intelligence to the 

nations.”  

 Mosses calls the people to faithfulness. 

Faithfulness to God requires that we form our 

lives in keeping with God’s teachings. The 

temptation we face is to change God’s teaching 

to fit our lives.  We set aside the teachings of 

God because we find them difficult to live out or 

they do not allow me to do what I want. 

 God call us to faithfulness. May the Lord 
strengthen us to keep the teachings of God in 
their entirety, neither adding or subtracting to 

them.  ~Fr. Greg 

If you would like Holy Communion 

brought to you , please call the 

Church office   553-5391. 

              St. Casimir Faith Formation 
Welcome to the 2021-2022 Faith Formation 
year!    Classes will begin the week of  
                      September 12. 
We thank you for your continued support and 
commitment to our Faith Formation program. Our 
goal is to support each family and honor the role 
of parents as primary educators of their children 
in the faith.  It is with warm appreciation that we 
welcome all returning and new catechists and 
support persons. Working together, may we con-
tinue to grow a solid and faithful program for our 
families and students. 
If you or someone you know did not receive a 
registration letter, please contact Lisa at 507-383-
5895 or by email at faithstc33@gmail.com.  

mailto:faithstc33@gmail.com


     Tri-Parish Announcements 

Thank you everyone!  
The Russ and Ruth Sonnek family would like 
to thank everyone for their generous donations 
to the American Cancer Society’s Relay for 
Life.  Thanks to you, the Miller Farm Team 
was able to raise $6400 for cancer research 
and support.  Your thoughtfulness and prayer 
support are greatly appreciated.   

OLMC MISSION DONATIONS 
The Winona-Rochester Diocese Council of Catho-
lic Women (W-RDCCW) has established an affilia-
tion with the Rochester Medical Missions and the 
Sacred Heart Haiti Missions.  Representatives 
from each of these Missions will be available on 
the morning of the W-RDCCW Conven-
tion, September 25, 2021, at Cathedral of the Sa-
cred Heart in Winona to accept your donations be-
tween the hours of 8-9:15 am.  Lists of needed 
items are available at the collection tubs at both 
entrances at OLMC.  Please pack like items to-
gether; apple or banana boxes are pre-
ferred.  Members of other parishes should contact 
your local CCW Officers concerning this collection 
and transportation of donated items from your par-
ish.  Cash donations are always accepted to help 
defray Mission transportation expenses. Each par-
ish being responsible for their own donations 
as  there has only been one car going to the con-
vention from OLMC .  

Help Needed! STJB and STC parishes are 

in need of a cleaning person or persons to do 

light cleaning in the Church and halls. For 

more information please call the office at 507-

553-5391 

We are still accepting applications for students to attend 

SCS for the 2021-2022 school year. If you know of any-

one who is interested in attending our school, have them 

contact our office for more information 

We will be diligently working on our reaccreditation this 

year. We ask for your prayers throughout the school year 

as we go through this process which can be a bit tedious 

and time consuming; yet rewarding.  

We are looking for volunteers to assist with the fol-
lowing things: Help to dust all of our classrooms- includ-
ing the light fixtures, shelves, etc. We would need help 
with this the week of August 30, 2021. 
*Persons to help with serving lunch and lunch supervision: 
You can pick the days of the week that work best for you. 
The hours are 11:00 AM-12:30 PM 
*Persons to help with reading, math, bulletin boards, 
snack, laminating, and copying at school 
*Greeters to give our students a warm welcoming smile in 
the morning from 8:15-8:30 AM 
We are in need of someone that may be able to pick up 
our school lunch at USC and bring them to the parish 
basement. The person would help serve the lunches and 
return containers to USC. You can choose the days that 
would work best for you. The hours would be approxi-
mately 10:45 Am-12:30 PM.   Our school has a wish list of 
items we are hoping for to enhance the learning of our 
students. The list is below. Additionally, there is a link to a 
wishlist on Amazon. The link is: https://www.amazon.com/
hz/wishlist/ls/2KKKPWK41DQZP?ref_=wl_share 
*White cardstock, 65 lb. weight       *Ziplock baggies, Gallon                
*Flexible ice pack     *Colored sand      *White copy paper             

*Shaving cream    *Food boats     *Glue sticks     *Masking 
tape  *Bulletin board borders         *Scotch tape refill                           
*Bulletin board paper        * Long, large plastic pencil boxes             
*Colored rugs for reading areas    *Crucifix, at least 21” tall        

Our staff will be working diligently with our students in 
small groups for reading and math instruction. We bought 
some new math resources. We are seeking funding op-
tions to purchase guided reading books that support 
teachers in developing our students’ reading fluency, com-
prehension and reading strategies. If you are willing to 
make a donation toward the purchase of these books 
Please contact Diane Edwards, at 507.553.5823 

From the Desk of Diane Edwards 
SCS Principal 

St. Casimir’s School is getting ready for the 2021-2022 
school year. As we move into our school year, we are 
grateful for the opportunity to partner with our parish to 
provide a Christ-centered faith community where we 
pray, learn and celebrate together.  We ask that you 
pray for the staff that will be teaching at St. Casimir’s 
School.  

HELP WANTED:Part-time Bookkeeper Position, 

St. Casimir’s School in Wells is looking for a part-

time bookkeeper to manage tuition, payroll, ac-

counts payable, accounts receivable and budget 

reports for our school. The person applying needs 

to be detail-oriented and well organized. Bookkeep-

ing experience preferred. This position is 10 hours 

Plus per week. Compensation is $15/hour If inter-

ested, please contact Diane Edwards, 

d.edwards@stcasimirsschool.net or  

Call 507.553.5823 

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/2KKKPWK41DQZP?ref_=wl_share
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/2KKKPWK41DQZP?ref_=wl_share
mailto:d.edwards@stcasimirsschool.net


Pork sandwich Meal Sept 11 Easton Legion Post 

#569 is partnering with the Faribault Co VA, and 

BEA Schools to provide a free will offering pork 

sandwich meal following the 5k run and 9.11k bike 

ride on Saturday, September 11 at the Veterans 

Memorial Building at the Faribault County Fair 

Grounds. There is also a program lined up for this 

event. Everyone is welcome! Contact Chelsea 

Sonnek for more information 507-351-6738 

                           TriParish  Directory  

  Fr. Greg Havel ……………...……….....507-553-5391 

  Deacon Gene Paul..……..……....……...507-854-3676 

   Facebook……..…….search: …….. Tri-Parish South 
     (Tri-Parish Catholic Faith Community of OLMC, STC & STJB) 

Our Lady of Mount Carmel 

Email………...………………….olmc@bevcomm.net 

Phone………...………………………...507-787-2303 

Administrative Assistant…………………….Sue Cory 

Cemetery………………………………….Don Linder 

Faith Formation………………………...Chris Schultz 

Music…………………………………...Mary Kayser 

St. Casimir 

 Email………………………..scasimir@bevcomm.net 

Phone….….…………..……………….507-553-5391 

 Administrative Assistant……………….Ilda Reyerson 

 Bookkeeper……………………………...Kay Herman 

 Cemetery………………………………Tom Schindler 

 Faith Formation…………………………….Lisa Bute 

 Liturgical Music Coordinator………...Connie Stenzel 

St. John the Baptist 

      Mailing: P.O. Box 158, Minnesota Lake, MN                               

  Email ………....….…….………..stjb@bevcomm.net 

 Phone..……….……...……...…………..507-462-3636 

Administrative Assistant..….………...Rhonda Drager 

Cemetery..……….……..………………..Bob Drager 

St. Casimir’s School 

Email…..……….…………….casimir@bevcomm.net 

Phone…..……..……...…...….………...507-553-5822 

Principal….……………………..…….Diane Edwards 

Secretary….…….….……….…….....Teresa Chirpich 

Website….……..…..…………...stcasimirsschool.net 

Office Hours Vary 

Weekly Contributions as of  August 20 

OLMC--Amount needed weekly…... $2,452.00 

             Amount needed to date…….$19,616.00 

             Amount given to date……… $23,862.10 

STC—  Amount needed weekly……..$5,127.00 

             Amount needed to date….…$41,016.00 

             Amount given to date………..$42,499.61 

STJB—Amount needed weekly……..$1,700.00 

            Amount needed to date……..$13,600.00 

            Amount given to date…………$8,216.00 

Online giving is available at the website: 

olmcstcstjb.org or triparishsouth.com. Click on 

the Online Giving logo on the main page under 

the calendar for the parish you’d like to donate 

to. It can be one-time or recurring.  

Catholic Ministry Appeal  

OLMC    Goal $10,000.00 

Amount received/pledged- $6,088.00 

% Given– 58.38% 

# donors– 24 

STC   Goal—$20,885.00 

Amount received/pledged– $14,079.00 

% Given– 66.67% 

# donors– 53 

STJB  Goal $7,404.00 

Amount received/pledged- $4,510.00 

% Given– 61% 

# donors- 13 

Scrip is available! Please call 553-

5391 Email: scasimir@bevcomm.net. 

Or stop into the Church  Office.  


